
 
 
Hi Mr. & Mrs. Blackmon, 
 
Just want to thank you very, very much for all your efforts to satisfy our needs. We 
presented you with a very unique project and it came out extremely well. We could have 
not chosen a better piece of granite for our kitchen. 
THE COUNTERTOPS LOOK GREAT !!!! 
 
Your employees are very friendly and hard working individuals. You have put together 
an excellent crew. They enjoy what they do and it shows in their positive attitude and 
excellent workmanship. 
 
Willie & Mable Bethea 
Dillon, SC 


